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A CHANCE TO LOOK INSIDE PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY GARDENS

SATURDAY, JUNE 27, 2015
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$20 per
ticket

Tickets can be purchased online, or in person at
Books and Company June 19, 20, 21 & 26

For tickets and more information visit
www.appec.ca

ALLIANCE TO PROTECT
. PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY
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CANN-WOOD
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A Full Selection of

Frames, Sunglasses
and Contact Lenses

v'Eye Exams Arranged
v'Lab on Premises

266 Main Street, Picton 476-1655

**Gift Certificates Available**
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Would you like to join the LLOTS — Lending Library
of Things, or just learn more about this new club in
our community? If so, we are holding a meeting on
Wednesday, June 17 at 6:30 p.m. at the Picton Town
Hall, above the firehall on Ross Street.

We will also have an Open House to see the
new home of LLOTs, which is in the back of the Mil-
ford Emporium, on Saturday, June 20" from 11:00
a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

LLOTs is based on the popu-
o |lar Tool Lending Libraries
7 |that are popping up around
» [the country. The concept is
to share useful items that we
may have around that are
not used all the time. For
example, if you have, or if
you need, gardening tools,
carpentry tools, sewing ma-
chines, ladders, food dehy-
drators, large canners, saws,

TN _letc., then you might want to
Christine Renaud & Erin get involved.

.:;f;;fffaithe “peRhgay So far, we have had a

sewing machine, bread mak-

er, small chain saw, circular saw, drill, and other

smaller tools donated. We are looking for more
items.

The great thing about donating to your own
community tool library is that you can always bor-
row it back when you need it!

To find out more, or if you are looking for
something specific you would like to borrow or if
you have a donation to make, please contact either
Erin at the Milford Emporium or Christine at:
pec.foodnotbombs@gmail.com

Pat’s Playhouse

Hand-Made Scarves, Mitts, Socks & Hats,
Toys, Receiving Blankets, Baby & Lap Quilts

as well as Rose of Sharon and Burning Bush
plants and a selection of Jams.

Pat York, 113 Morrison Pt. Rd. 613.476.6929
Follow me at Pat's Playhouse on Facebook!
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